
I’m writing to show my support for amendment 3 which removes the emergency clause from HB4167 as 
well as refers HB4167 to Oregonians for a vote. The emergency clause has been repeatedly abused as a 
way to prevent Oregonians from being able to vote on bills. It needs to stop! Save the use of emergency 
clauses for actual emergencies.  
 
I strongly oppose amendments 1 & 2. And I also strongly oppose HB4167 as a whole.  
 
Allow Oregonians the opportunity to vote on carbon emissions bills. Trust that the majority will make 
the right decisions for our State. Remove the emergency clause and give us back our right to vote. 
 
Respectfully, 
Donna Wilson 
Resident of Turner, OR 
 
 


